
 institute of Organic Chemistry and Biochemistry of the ASCR, v.v.i. 

 

Director’s Order               10/2011 
 

 
RE : Permission to work from home on 16th June 2011 
 
 
 
 
Considering the planned transport strike and expected problems with travel to work, I will 
allow work from home on Thursday, 16th June 2011 for all employees of the institute. 

 

If an employee can reach the workplace without using transportation means, he/she must 

take extra care for all of the safety regulations at the workplace in the awareness that a 

number of services, including health care, do not have to be available. The performance of 

hazardous work is forbidden at the workplace. 

 
 
 
 

Prague, 14th June 2011 

 
RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc. 

Director 
 


